Canco General Contractors, Inc.
June 17, 2002
Mr. Irv Wiemer
American Roll Up Door Company
5291 E. Shadowlawn Avenue
Tampa, Florida 33610
Dear Irv,
The name of your company came up in a lengthy conversation regarding subcontractors during our most recent project management meeting. Based on the amount of praise I heard for your company I thought it was time to express our appreciation to you and your employees. Our relationship with your company which goes back well over 10 years, has indeed been a good one, and when our projects require overhead doors, fire shutters, etc. needless to say, the first company we call is American Roll Up Door Company.
While we could be thanking yu for the high level of service we have become accustomed to in dealing with your company over the years, I want to personally thank you for the commitments you have made in working with us on some very complex projects where last minute changes would have created real turmoil with door people we had worked with in the past.
Again, we sincerely appreciate the relationship with your company, and look forward to you being our favored door supplier well into the future.
Sincerely,
John D. Prahl 
President
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